
Reserve Stall for IT Vehicle 
 

1. We have 7 people using the SUV throughout a day.  It makes it difficult to find the vehicle in the 
lot. 

2. We are almost always carrying equipment.  So again, having to hunt for the vehicle is time 
consuming and it can be difficult depending on what we are hauling.  

3. Having a spot close to the South door will be a huge convenience for us.  We work outside of the 
8 – 4 M-Th City Hall hours.  We are typically traveling anywhere between 6:30am and 5:30pm 
M-F.  The North doors are not open at this time so we are having to carry our equipment around 
the building to hunt for the SUV.   

 

 

**Suggested stall is highlighted in green. 


